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          9th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,       
 
Late arrivals on Monday  
Due to the fact that the football could finish late on Sunday night and many families will be 
getting together, we will keep the registers open until 10am, in line with other Catholic 
schools in the Diocese.  School will open at the normal time for all pupils, however I would 
prefer your child in late on this one unique occasion rather than miss a whole day of school. 
 
Reading Day  
We had hoped that guidance would allow us to run a whole school reading day on Friday 16th 
however in light of the challenge of the rising COVID numbers we are going to cancel it.  The 
children had an amazing day with Adam Bushnell the author last week.   
 
PE – Sports Day  
This week the children have had a great time practicing for their sports day next week – this 
will happen spontaneously depending on the weather each day!  
 
Year 6 Boys  
St Cuthbert’s are going to do a live visit via Teams at 11am on Monday 12th July, please make 
sure your son is logged on to Teams online, where Mr Bonnar has set up a Teams meeting for 
the event.  You will be able to hear from the Deputy head and some Year 9 boys and ask any 
questions.  Boys in school will also listen to and ask questions at the same time.  For those 
boys who are isolating, please contact school if you need a reminder of your Teams login.   
 
Year 6 Leavers  
We are still hoping to be able to take the children to Holy Island on Wednesday 21st July, but I 
will update you again at the end of next week.  Due to the fact that some of our Year 6 pupils 
are in isolation, we are going to postpone the Year 6 leavers assembly until Thursday 22nd July 
to ensure all our pupils are fully involved.  I will write to you all on Monday 19th July with the 
arrangements for coming into school.  Mr Bonnar’s parents will be invited in at 10:30am and 
Mrs Spencer’s parents at 1:30pm.   
 
As always staff, Governors and I continue to keep you and all of your families in our thoughts 
and prayers.    
 
Best wishes,  
A D Thorpe  

Mrs A. D. Thorpe 
Head teacher 
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